
January 29.2013 

 

Several members of the NHSLHA Board met this evening and discussed the position of NHSLHA 
representative on the NH Council on ASD.  Putting the possibility of this position out to the NHSLHA 
membership has drawn significantly more interest than any other issue. Seven people have expressed 
interest in the position, which tells us that ASD is an area where we should be more active. 

We all felt that this decision is too important to be rushed and that we need to meet the candidates, but 
we need to have someone represent NHSLHA at the NH Council on ASD meeting on Friday. We agreed to 
ask June Adinah, NHSLHA Secretary to represent NHSLHA at that meeting. 

The plan that we formulated is as follows: 

1. Invite all of the candidates to the next NHSLHA Board Meeting on Tuesday February 12. 

2. Establish a NHSLHA Committee on ASD and ask all of the candidates to participate. 

3. Vote on a NHSLHA representative to the NH Council on Autism and an alternate NHSLHA 
representative.  

 

 


